[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Jonathan,
Thank you for this recent consultation - please find attached my letter of no comment.
We are in discussions separately with the site owner about the adjacent Canal & River Trust land.

Kind regards,

Canal & River Trust
The Toll House, Delamere Terrace, Little Venice, London, W2 6ND

Sign up for the Canal & River Trust e-newsletter
Become a fan on Facebook. Follow us on Twitter and Instagram

Please note, due to the current situation, I will be working 7-8.30am and 12-3pm everyday.




CAUTION: This email originated from an external source. DO NOT CLICK/OPEN links or attachments
unless you are certain of their origin.

Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2020/1673/P

Y 540838

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected.
This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and
delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice
here<http://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement> which tells you how we store and process the data we
hold about you and residents.

Keep in touch

Sign up for the Canal & River Trust e-newsletter https://canalrivertrust.org.uk/newsletter
Become a fan on https://www.facebook.com/canalrivertrust

Follow us on https://twitter.com/canalrivertrust and https://www.instagram.com/canalrivertrust

This email and its attachments are intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the
intended recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon them; please delete
without copying or forwarding and inform the sender that you received them in error. Any views or
opinions expressed are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of The Canal &
River Trust.

Canal & River Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England & Wales with
company number 7807276 and charity number 1146792. Registered office address First Floor North,
Station House, 500 Elder Gate, Milton Keynes MK9 1BB.

Cadw mewn cysylltiad

Cofrestrwch i dderbyn e-gylchlythyr Glandwr Cymru https:/canalrivertrust.org.uk/newsletter
Cefnogwch ni ar https://www.facebook.com/canalrivertrust

Dilynwech ni ar https://twitter.com/canalrivertrust ac https://www.instagram.com/canalrivertrust

Mae’r e-bost hwn a’i atodiadau ar gyfer defnydd y derbynnydd bwriedig yn unig. Os nad chi yw
derbynnydd bwriedig yr e-bost hwn a’i atodiadau, ni ddylech gymryd unrhyw gamau ar sail y cynnwys, ond
yn hytrach dylech eu dileu heb eu copio na’u hanfon ymlaen a rhoi gwybod i’r anfonwr eich bod wedi eu
derbyn ar ddamwain. Mae unrhyw farn neu safbwynt a fynegir yn eiddo i’r awdur yn unig ac nid ydynt o
reidrwydd yn cynrychioli barn a safbwyntiau Glandwr Cymru.

Mae Glandwr Cymru yn gwmni cyfyngedig drwy warant a gofrestrwyd yng Nghymru a Lloegr gyda rhif
cwmni 7807276 a rhif elusen gofrestredig 1146792. Swyddfa gofrestredig: First Floor North, Station House,
500 Elder Gate, Milton Keynes MK9 1BB.



